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Lecy Nicole

From: Austin <austin.hoellein@sperlichconsulting.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 14, 2017 9:15 AM
To: Lecy Nicole
Cc: Joe Muth; McNaboe Kale (kale.mcnaboe@sperlichconsulting.com)
Subject: Auburn Hills Lot 21 Block 4 Exception Appeal

Nicole, 
 
The owner (Joe Muth), would like to appeal the denial of the exception to not install water and sewer mains 
within Haines Avenue. Please have this placed on the next Public Works Committee agenda.  
 
Thank you. 

--  

 


